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David Pryzbylski was quoted in a Society for Human Resource
Management (SHRM) article, “Proposal Would Make It More Difficult to
Permanently Replace Economic Strikers.”
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/proposal-more-difficult-to-permanently-replace-economic-strikers.aspx

